
Bearing all the following in mind I can not see that it is possible for us to organise any 
dances or dance holidays for the foreseeable future – President Fred.   

“From the 24th September organised indoor sport and indoor exercise classes can 
continue to take place with larger numbers present provided groups of more than 6 do not 
mix. If groups of 6 are likely to mix, these indoor activities must NOT go ahead. 

The new laws are very much focussed on social interaction and hold the organiser legally 
accountable if bringing together a group of individuals in a venue who subsequently socially 
interact (be this on inspection or subsequently by Track and Trace). You can operate groups 
of more than 6 in line with guidance but would need to be confident that your systems and 
procedures are robust and that you maintain social distance and all other mitigation 
outlined in your Risk Assessment.  

If you are in any doubt as to whether your adult groups can comply with the new law 
(and please remember that as leader you have a legal responsibility for them entering and 
leaving the venue too) then reducing your group to the maximum of 6 is recommended. As 
a leader you are in addition to this number as you will comply with the above. 

This does not mean that you can run Social Dances - that is quite different, because of the 
‘Aerosol’ problem”. 

 


